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Gun Dealiers need regular inspection with transparent detailed sales history registers 

to provide full compliance with Oregon law. As a former NRA member I support the 

legal ownership of guns by competant trained citizens who store wheapons and 

ammo in locked enclosures to help KEEP KIDS SAFE. I'm appalled and sickened 

that death by guns is the leading cause of childhood death in the United States. A 

tightly regulated gun sales system is but one step in derailing this preventable 

problem. 


